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Subj: Re: Pay.gov Payment Confirmation: USCIS Immigrant Fee
Date: 10/21/2016 12:16:07 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: ey o

To: PaulTShane@aol.com
ce: ﬁw_

Dear Paul,

I hope you're doing well!

I'm writing to let you know that we received Shoko's Green Card in the mail last week! ;)
I have attached PDFs of the front and back of the card for your reference.

Thank you once again for all of your tremendous support and guidance through this process!

I can't recall if we discussed final cost the last time | visited your office, but please let me know regarding your total fees
when you have a convenient moment.

All the best,
Jeggggy and SR

On Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 11:45 AM, <PaulTShane@aol.com> wrote:
FYI

Paul

Paul T. Shane

Immigration Attorney
Independent Law Offices

Suite 350, 3rd floor

One Gateway Center
Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553
Fax: 617-965-9697

E-mail: paultshane@aol.com

Website: www.paulshane.com

; ) \
Sent: 8/10/2016 11:28:28 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time
Subj: Pay.gov Payment Confirmation: USCIS Immigrant Fee

Your payment has been submitted to Pay.qov and the details are below. If you have questions about

this notification or need technical support, please contact us online at https://fegov.uscis.gov/cris/contactus and

reference the receipt number(s) shown below.

Application Name: USCIS Immigrant Fee

Transaction Date: Aug 10, 2016 07:26:53 AM

Friday, October 21, 2016 AOL: PaulTShane



